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                 Friday 21st April 2023 

   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re:  Year 5 Trip to Woolwich Library  

 

To celebrate our love of reading we will be visiting Woolwich Library on Wednesday 

26th April. We will enjoy a short walk there and back, leaving school between 9.15am 

and 11am and then returning around 1pm. We will spend some time in the library 

exploring the books, listening to stories and simply enjoying some quality book time!  

 

We have a really exciting opportunity for Year 5 to get involved in an event at The 

Woolwich Centre Library next week where the author John O’Leary will be there as 

part of ‘Spine Festival 2023’. The festival this year is based on Kindness. 

 

Two classes will participate in the 9.30am-11am slot, then one for the 11am-12.30pm 

slot. Your child will need to wear comfortable shoes for walking and maybe a bottle 

of water. We will be at school for lunch. We would love as many parents to 

accompany us to the library as possible. If you are able to join us, please speak to 

your class teacher. 

 

Please login to your Arbor account to give consent for your child to attend this 

exciting trip to the library.  If you have any questions, please do speak with your child’s 

class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The Year 5 team. 

 

 


